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Dr.  Sumita Roy                                                                                                 December 23, 2022 

 
Proceedings of the Departmental Committee (D.C.) meeting held on 23.12.2022 at 

1 pm. 

Members Present: 
Prof. Sumita Roy, Head, Department of Chemistry, in the chair 

Prof. Braja Gopal Bag 

Prof. Ajay Kumar Misra 

Prof. Sudipta Dalai 

Dr. Maidul Hossain 

Dr. Anirban Basu 

Agendas: 
1. To confirm the proceedings of the last DC meeting. 

2. Letter to DST FIST program 

3. Theoretical class of Food Chemistry 

4. Misc., if any. 

Resolution:  

 

1. The proceedings of the last meeting that of the Departmental Committee in Chemistry read 

and confirmed.  

 

2. HoD reported to the members of the committee that the 1
st
 year UC of the DST-FIST program 

has already sent to the DST, but the sanctioned amount for 2
nd

 year yet to be received. She also 

informed to the members that she has already contacted with Dr. Shivaprasad Amaravayal, a 

person handling DST-FIST project and the person has suggested contact with Dr. Arindam 

Bhattacharyya, Scientist ‘E’, Department of Science & Technology through email with all 

relevant documents. The matter was discussed and the members of the DC unanimously resolved 

and requested HoD to communicate the matter to DST as early as possible with relevant 

documents so that the department could received the fund for the second year. 

 

3. Prof. Braja Gopal Bag reported to the members of the DC that he needs teaching assistance for 

conducting theoretical class of Food Chemistry. The matter was discussed thoroughly and the 

members of the DC unanimously resolved that the teachers of the subject Nutrition of DDE, VU 

who are taking the classes of Food Chemistry (theory+practical) in CCAE, VU may be requested 

to assist Prof. Braja Gopal Bag. 

 

4. In miscellaneous Prof. Braja Gopal bag reported to the members of the DC that the small 

passage connecting the Old and New Buildings of the Department of Chemistry remains busy in 

the office hours as the Students, Research Scholars, Staff Members and Faculty Members always 

move between the two buildings.  But, very often, some of the 'visitors' come with their bicycle 

or bike beyond the Bicycle Stand and cause inconvenience to us.  Under this circumstance, the 



DC unanimously resolved that  University Authority be requested to kindly put a Sign Board 

after the bicycle stand stating "No Bike or Bicycle Beyond this Point.   - By Order ". 

 

The meeting ended with vote of thanks to everybody. 
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